
From: Gilman, Daniel <dgilman@ftc.gov>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Date: 5/4/2016 1:51:08 PM
Subject: SC Certificate of Need Legislation

Holly
 
Was any progress made with House Bill 3250 and Certificate of Need repeal or retrenchment?  From the outside, it 
seemed that things stalled in the state Senate, but I wonder if there’s any news about where things stand or how they 
might progress.
 
Thanks again
 
Dan
 
 
Daniel J. Gilman, J.D., Ph.D.

Federal Trade Commission

Office of Policy Planning

600 Pennsylvania Ave., NW

Washington, DC 20580


(202) 326 - 3136
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